Blankenship, Johni

| From: | Lia Slemons <liaslemons@gmail.com></liaslemons@gmail.com> |
|----------|---|
| Sent: | Tuesday, January 17, 2017 8:26 AM |
| To: | Blankenship, Johni; Holmdahl, Brandii; Navarre, Mike; Kaylene Johnson |
| Subject: | Postponement of KMTA resolution of support |

Good morning,

Thanks for taking my call this morning, Johni. I would prefer to postpone the resolution of support for KMTA to pursue funding for a Hope Trail to the February 14 meeting. I'd like to appear in person at the meeting, but I am concerned about the drive from Anchorage today.

Mike and Brandii, thanks for your support in scheduling and sponsoring this. Please let me know if you support a postponement.

Best, Lia

Lia Slemons Kenai Mountains-Turnagain Arm National Heritage Area <u>kmtacorridor.org</u> Program Coordinator, Trails cell: (907) 231-0107